
 
1600 127th Avenue NE 

Bellevue, WA 98005 

 

 

July 15
th

, 2011  

 

 

Dave Danner 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Please find attached copies of revisions for G-60 Tariff Number 27 for Fiorito 

Enterprises, Inc & Rabanco Companies (dba Kent-Meridian Disposal Company, Allied 

Waste of Kent). This change in the tariff reflects a change in the expiration date for 

commodity credits for single-family and multi-family customers in the Serivce Areas 

defined in Appendix A.  

 

The rates, approved on docket TG-101075, were set to expire July 31st, 2011. We are 

requesting to extend the expiration date to September 30th, 2011 to allow time to develop 

a new Revenue Share Agreement with King County for the 2011-2012 plan year. These 

replacement pages reflect the new expiration date and are accompanied by a Less than 

Statutory Notice requesting the rates become effective August 1
st
, 2011. 

 

If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alex Brenner 

abrenner@republicservices.com 

Sr. Market Analyst 

Northwest Area 

p (425) 646-2426 

f  (425) 646-2440 

  


